
Angle Lake Park Phase 2
Construction Starting Soon!

Phase 2 construction is scheduled to start any time after February 20, 2013 and will be completed before the 
International Festival the last week of June 2013.

For safety and liability reasons the contractor has requested we close the park to the public during construction 
due to several areas of the park being affected by construction.  The City has worked with the contractor to keep 
the boat launch open during construction.

These park improvements will include two new rentable picnic shelters, a water spray area, regrading the area 
south of the performing stage, grading of the swimming beach, removing the old roadway, installing a new 
pathway system, and installation of new irrigation throughout the park. 

For park improvement question contact Kit Ledbetter, Parks & Recreation Director at 206.973.4671.


